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 “Where everyone matters and every day counts”. 

First week back has flown by it has been lovely to see everyone back happy and 
refreshed.  
 
Some Children took part in Bikeability Monday through to Thursday.  This is 
programme focuses on allowing the children to gain practical skills and 
understanding on how to cycle safely whilst building confidence.  The ladies 
taking the training stated that ‘all children did really well and seemed to enjoy 
themselves’  

KS2 multi-skills and football club starts next week.  As the letter from Mrs Reed 
explained football is now taking place on Monday 3.15-4.15pm and Multi-skills 
will be carried out on Tuesdays 3.15-4.15pm.  Please also note that there are stills 
paces for both clubs that’s need filling. 

A lot of the children have kindly contributed to poppy appeal thorough the 
purchase of bracelets, reflector bands, keyrings and poppies. We still have 
Poppies and reflector bands left that can be brought at the beginning of next 
week with a contribution of 50p. 

A reminder that Reception and KS1 pupils do not have to pay for school 
lunches- they are free! Please view our menu on the website.  

Head Boy and Girl along with their Deputies will be announced during 
Monday’s assembly after all peer votes are collected and counted.  

 
  

 
 

Bonfire Night  

November 5th falls this weekend which, of 
course, means firework night.  I am sure most 
of you will be going to a display. Fireworks 
are great for entertainment but please 
remain safe.  Information on safety and laws 
of fireworks can be found on the Bedfordshire 
police website.  
 
Please enjoy! 



 

This overall attendance for week  ending  

3rd November 2017 is 95.88% 

Gold 1       97.95%        

Gold 2       100%  

Orange     96.64%        

Green        97.55%        

Purple       96.68%               

KS2    

Blue          98.05 %                       

Yellow      94.64%                 

Red            91.86%                  

Amber      91.15%                 

Emerald    91.98%                  

Sapphire   96.18%                

The Attendance Teddy will go to Gold 2 with 

100% attendance.  Fantastic!  

 
 

 

Date  Event  

9/11/17 River Walk- Sapphire 

30/11/17 
Amber Parent Assembly 2.30pm 

5/12/17 Year 6 trip to British Library 

7/12/17 Emerald Assembly 2.30pm 

11/12/17  Aladdin pantomime in school   

13/12/17 Gold Nativity 9.15 am 

14/12/17 Year 1 and 2 Xmas production 2pm and 6pm 

15/12/17 Christmas Discos 

19/12/17 Last day of term 

 

Isle of Wight 
 

A reminder that payments 
are due at the end of every 

month for year 6 residential. 

Overdue payments need to be 

in as soon as possible. 

Our school target for 

attendance is 97%. We are 

currently below that target. 

Please ensure that your child 

attends and is punctual 

everyday. Attendance is 

important for future success.  


